



FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND INFRASTRUCTURE (DPWI)

10-06-2021

Feedback: Special Departmental Chamber - 10 June 2021

Changes to conditions of employment

The employer reported that it intends changing the conditions of employment for security officials, workshop officials and call-centre agents. The PSA noted the submission but objected to the process envisaged by the employer. The PSA emphasized that the matter must first be negotiated, and a collective agreement be concluded. The PSA further urged the employer to provide the draft documents in this regard for members to submit inputs and a mandate.

The employer noted the PSA's position and requested to consult with its principals. Parties agreed to reconvene on 6 July 2021 at the next DBC meeting for further engagement.

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe and speedy recovery.

GENERAL MANAGER